
 

 

 

 

      February 9, 2010 

 

 

 

 

Alderman Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works  

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 Submitted for your review and approval is a proposal from the Southeastern Wisconsin 

Regional Planning Commission to provide color ortho photography for the City of Racine for 

the lump sum amount of $17,385.00. 

 

 This proposal provides significant cost savings to the City of Racine since all areas 

within the seven county Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission area is being 

flown simultaneously. 

 

 Therefore, we recommend that we take advantage of this opportunity to partner with 

SEWRPC in this endeavor in the amount of $17,385.00. Funding for these services are 

available in the following accounts: 

 

 $  5,000.00 – Account 287.990.5310, Sanitary Sewers 

 $  5,000.00 – Account 104.990.5420, Storm Sewers 

 $  7,385.00 – Account 990.908.5020, Concrete Paving 

 $17,385.00 – total 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Richard M. Jones 

      Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 
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